From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 6:32:53 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 9:31 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Marc Marin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This new rate system is hardly fair. If I understand the new formula, the hydro rate for seasonal customers in low
density areas that consume a very low amount of electricity will be penalized by doubling their rates. Hydro one has
been trying to get customers to consume less energy with all kinds of incentives over the past few years and now
those that have been making these

efforts are being penalized. [ also find that penalizing customers in low

density areas (in which a lot of seasonal residences are located) is not fair either.

-- Attachment --





